
Another eventful week…Well, I am relieved to say that our week has 
been a lot quieter than what’s been happening nationally!  Thankfully 
any cases of covid 19 that we have been made aware of have been 
picked up early by parents and the right steps to mitigate further 
infections have been taken.  Thank you so much for all your support in 
this - hopefully like me and the rest of the school community there is a 
growing swell of optimism, long may it last!  From Monday 17th 
January self isolation for those with covid 19 can end after five full days 
if they test negative on both day 5 and day 6 and do not have a 
temperature.    

Since new year 
the children 
have returned to 
school full of 
enthusiasm and 
are working 
really hard in all 
classes.  We are 
immensely 
proud of them 

and it is really good to be getting back to some form of normality.  We are already 
getting visits and visitors booked in for the year ahead which is really exciting. 

And finally…Please be aware that we do not allow dogs on the school grounds at any 
time during the school day.  Thank you.     

DARLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
      14th January 2022

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s 

explore!’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Let’s explore!’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s go 

to China’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Vikings and Anglo-saxons’ 

4 Jan - Staff Training 
Day 

5 Jan - Children 
return 

4 Feb - Chinese 
Dance Day for Y2/3 

9 Feb - FGB 
meeting 

17 Feb - break up 
for half term 

18 Feb - staff 
training day 

28 Feb - Return to 
school 


